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Reply To: Tampa Office

May 22, 1991
m ^ 1991

Project N.O. 13112.28, Task 10

Mr. Knox McKee 
Waste Management Permitting 
Florida Department of 

Environmental Regulation 
1900 South Congress Avenue, Suite A 
West Palm Beach, FL 33406

MAY 2 3 1991
Dept ot Eiivironmental Reg. 

West Psim Beach

RE: Operating Permit Application, Safety-Kleen Corp.-Boynton Beach Facility

Dear Mr. McGee:

Enclosed you will find the three figures (Il.B.3-5, II.B.3-6, and II.B.3-7) which were not 
provided with the original operating permit application. Also enclosed are corrected pages for 
the permit application. ;

» The original page 10 of 29 had the wrong county listed. The enclosed page correctly lists 
the county as Palm Beach.

■ The home phone number for the primary emergency coordinator and the identity and phone 
numbers for the alternate emergency coordinator have been changed (Attachment II. A.4(b) 
page hi, and Attachment II.A.4(b) page II.A.4(b)-3C).

■ The footnote on Table II.A.4(e)-l incorrectly identified the job titles as those present at the 
Port Charlotte facility, rather than the Boynton Beach facility.

■ Attachment II.A.4(b), pages II.A.4(b)-13 and II.A.4(b)-14, and Table II.A.4(b)-3; and 
Attachment II.A.4(d), Table II.A.4(d)-l have been modified to include the explosion-proof 
intercom installed at the facility.

In addition to the items listed above, please add the attached Appendix A to the permit 
application. Appendix A describes how Safety-Kleen is addressing the newly adopted 
Subpart BB.
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Mr. Knox McGee 
May 22, 1991 
Page -2-

Please contact Cynthia Norton or me if you have any additional questions. 

Sincerely,

Frederick W. Blickle, P.E.
Project Manager

FWB/mmm

cc: E. Jurczak - Safety-Kleen, Elgin (letter only)
Joe Hartline - Safety-Kleen, Atlanta 
Melissa Hlebasko - Safety-Kleen, Elgin 
Cynthia H. Norton - ERM 
Tom Sands - Safety-Kleen, Delray
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